Date: 20 March 2023

Dear Pathfinder,
Your name has been considered for membership in our Central Sentinels Pathfinder Club.

We will enroll new/returning members into our club on the following dates at the Central Seventh-day
Adventist Church for the 2023/2024 club year:

e 20 May 2023 (Early Registration) during Family Carnival
e 4 August 2023 (Pathfinder Registration — Day 1) from 5:00 to 7:00 PM
e 6 August 2023 (Pathfinder Registration — Day 2) from 3:00 to 5:00 PM

As you consider the enclosed information concerning our club program, | know you will be happy to be
one of our club members.

Here are a few things you need to know:

1. To apply for membership, you will need to appear in person with your Pathfinder documents
(see attached) and one or both of your parents during scheduled enrollment periods.
2. You are encouraged to invite your friends to also become members of our club.

All guidelines from the Center for Disease Control (CDC) will be adhered to for disease transmission.

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/community/faith-based.html

Note: If you are sick please stay home and notify your group leader or the Director of your absence.
Phone Number: 505-503-7685

Email: Richard_Wical@abqcentral.org

We hope to see you at one of the scheduled Pathfinder registration events.

Your friend and Director,

i)

Richard Wical

Enclosures:

(1) Pathfinder Application (5) Uniform Guide

{2) Pathfinder Health Record (6) Honor Completion Guidelines
(3) Media Release Form (7) Event Permission Slip

{(4) CDC Considerations For COVID-19 (8) Club Organization Chart



